
 

Reception Newsletter 

Thursday 28th April 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

This week the children have been very busy learning more about our story ‘Jack and the  

Beanstalk’. We received a letter off the giant explaining that he was sad because Jack had 

taken his gold. The children made wanted posters for Jack and we talked about how it was 

wrong of Jack to take the giants belongings without asking. Reception have enjoyed creating 

their own beanstalks and some children have been writing their own stories! 

 

The children have been observing our plants daily. Some have started to grow already, we can 

see the stems and the roots. We have been talking about what plants need to grow and  

watering our fruit and vegetables outside in our new garden area, come and take a look! 

In maths we have been focusing on doubling and have been counting backwards from 20. The 

children loved our magic doubling bag that doubled all of the  

giants coins!  

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the 

children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team   

 

 

School Closed 

School is closed Friday 29th April and Monday 2nd May, have a lovely weekend. 

 

Miss Herrity in RM 

Welcome to Miss Herrity who will be teaching in Class RM until the end of the year.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


